
 

Nichicon (America) Corporation 
927 E. State Parkway 

Schaumburg, IL  60173 
847-843-7500 

 
 
July 15, 2014 
 

Notice of Product Discontinuation 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to extend our appreciation for the business relationship between our companies and 
your continuous support to our organization.   
 
We hereby notify you that we have decided to discontinue the production of the following capacitors’ series listed in the table 
below. Please refer to the last time buy dates and end of production dates below as well as the recommended replacement 
series where available.   
 
 

  Series 
Recommended 
Replacement 

Series 
Last Time Buy 

Date 

Final 
Production 

Date 

SMT Aluminum UUY UUA, UCD Jan. 30, 2015 Mar. 31, 2015 

  UWY UWT Jan. 30, 2015 Mar. 31, 2015 

  UCU UCW Jan. 30, 2015 Mar. 31, 2015 

  UUS   Jan. 30, 2015 Mar. 31, 2015 

Radial Leaded Aluminum URR UMR Jan. 30, 2015 Mar. 31, 2015 

  UMJ UMA Jan. 30, 2015 Mar. 31, 2015 

  UTS UTT Jan. 30, 2015 Mar. 31, 2015 

  URU URZ Jan. 30, 2015 Mar. 31, 2015 

  UPL UPM Jan. 30, 2015 Mar. 31, 2015 

  UJA   Jan. 30, 2015 Mar. 31, 2015 

Molded Polymer (STD) VA,VB,VC,VE   Sept. 30, 2014 Nov. 30, 2014 

Molded Polymer (Low Profile) UA,UB,UC   Sept. 30, 2014 Nov. 30, 2014 

Molded Polymer (High 
Capacitance) WA,WB   Sept. 30, 2014 Nov. 30, 2014 

 

 
Please be sure to work with to your Nichicon representative to make sure you have sufficient product coverage to support your 
upcoming production demands.  We will gladly work with you to transition to the replacement series listed.  Custom designed 
parts are a possibility so please check with your Nichicon representative if this is needed. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and acceptance in this matter. 
 
 


